Film crew to cause detours 1in
Carson Valley

Filming for an ad campaign will close Jacks Valley Road from
Arcadia Drive to Green Acres Drive from 8pm-6am April 27-29.

The purpose of the closure is to capture still frame images
for an automotive headlight advertising campaign. The vehicles
used to create the headlight images will be stationery and the
headlights will be powered by an external battery source
reducing and additional engine noise.

Traffic in the Carson Valley will be detoured south on Arcadia
Drive to Pawnee Street and then north on Green Acres Drive
back to Jack’s Valley Road. Traffic on the orth side of Jack's
Valley Road will be detoured to Bucks Way and south to Jack’s
Valley Road on Green Acres Drive. Appropriate traffic control
and location flagging teams will be provided.
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